
 

TO: Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

 

FROM: David A. Ingram, Esq.  

The State of Ohio Board of Embalmers and Funeral Directors 

 

DATE: August 22, 2019 

 

RE: Master and Apprenticeship Program (OAC 4717-5-01, 4717-5-02, 4717-5-03, 

4717-5-04)  

 

 

Mr. Wittkorn, 

 

The State of Ohio Board of Embalmers and Funeral Directors acknowledges receipt of 

a memorandum from the Common Sense Initiative Office of Ohio containing an 

analysis, recommendation, and conclusion regarding the above mentioned proposed and 

amended administrative rules package. 

 

The State of Ohio Board of Embalmers and Funeral Directors appreciates the Common 

Sense Initiative Office’s evaluation of economic impact of the agency’s regulations on 

Ohio’s businesses.  

 

The State of Ohio Board of Embalmers and Funeral Directors agrees with CSI Office 

analysis, recommendation, and conclusion. 
 

 
Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the Common Sense Initiative Office 
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